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CY Announcement

New CY in Minneapolis

Effective April 10, 2000, we will be moving our CY out of Trimodal in
Minneapolis over to Umadco.

Umadco

1743 West County Road
Roseville, MN 55113
Phone: 651-639-0226

Hours of operation 0730 - 1630 Mon-Fri

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact your
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative.



